
October 11, 2023

Dear Windsor Public Schools Families and Staff,

I am deeply saddened to confirm the passing of one of our beloved Windsor High School students,

Elijah-Jay Mariano Rivera. During this challenging time, we extend our heartfelt condolences to

the family and friends who are grappling with this unthinkable loss.

Windsor High School and Sage Park Middle School have Crisis Intervention Teams made up of

professionals trained to help with the needs of students, parents, and school personnel at difficult

times such as this. Counselors will be available for any student who may need or want help or any

type of assistance surrounding this loss. We encourage parents and students to access these

resources as needed.

This QR Code will take you to resources on our website that may be useful to you in

helping your child at home. If you would like additional information or need

additional support, please do not hesitate to contact Gianna Gill (Communications

Coordinator) or Dana Fudge (Director of School Counseling) at ggill@windsorct.org

or dfudge@windsorct.org.

Together, we can provide comfort and support to each other through this dark chapter with

unwavering compassion and resilience. We will continue to keep the Rivera family, WHS Football

Team, and the Windsor High community in our thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,

Dr. Terrell Hill

Superintendent of Schools
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